
Friday, January 11, 2013
Please check out the back of this newsletter to find websites that your child can use to help improve their math, reading, and typing skills.  Study Island, RAZ-Kids, Think Central, and typing web are all available if you have the internet at home or to use at the Kentwood library.
~Book order due – Friday, Jan. 18

~Box tops and soup labels for education – keep saving!
Mr. Sobesky’s Subjects: 
MATH:  Parents always ask how they can help their children at home to be better prepared at school. In Math, students could use help in understanding the basic steps of Multiplication and Long Division. 4th graders have been working on Multiplication of a 1 digit, by up to a 4 digit number. In Division it is the same; dividing up to a 4 digit number by a 1 digit number. Everyone at home who knows how to do this can help their child by making up a few examples to work on with them.
SCIENCE:  The students are working to finish a one page report about a Shark of their choice. We have done all the research online, and taken notes. Students have also put their notes into categorized paragraphs, and must now write a final copy. All paragraphs must be at least 4 sentences in length. This is due next Monday, the 14th. Students may work on them at home, too, to complete them and hand them in any time from now until Monday. 

Mrs. Nickels’ Notes:
SPELLING – The January list is attached!   First test will be Thursday, January 24th and final test January 31.  Start studying!
READING – WEEKLY READING CONTRACTS are due every Monday.   
 WEEKLY READING CONTRACT is attached. 
We have been talking and learning about themes in a book or selection.

WRITING – We have written narratives about themes that we are reading about.
SOCIAL STUDIES – We will be studying economics for the rest of the year throughout our studies of the regions.  Our JA volunteer was here again on Friday.  The Midwest region is the first region we will be studying in the U.S.
WAX MUSEUM – Students should decide who they are going to research – students need to pick a person from the past to learn about and become!  I would like them to begin researching so they will know by January 22 who they will become!  - Coming Feb. 26 in our gym!
FIELD TRIPS AND SPECIAL FOURTH GRADE EVENTS
~Outdoor Discovery Center – January 29th  - snowshoeing – more information to follow next week!
~Wax Museum – Feb. 26 (Challenger gym)

~Science Fair – May ? (pending)
~Bike/Walk Hike around Kentwood – June 4, 2013
These dates are posted on the website nickelsnews.weebly.com – put them on your calendar as well!  We need parent volunteers for all the events and field trips.

~Please feel free to contact us at:

adrian.sobesky@kentwoodps.org
lois.nickels@kentwoodps.org
616-698-2524 #23111 – Mrs. Nickels

616-698-2524 - #23112 – Mr. Sobesky

Math website – thinkcentral.com – click on mathematics – Math in Focus 

 Fill in state, district, and school

User name – student ID#

Password – Fall2012

*Study Island is another website students may access from home.

studyisland.com – KPS( student #) – password is champ

They need to go to 4th grade – English/LA or Math Common Core
RAZ-Kids.com/login – We are using this site to increase our reading comprehension and stamina.  Students may use this site from home.

~Mrs. Nickels’ class username is:  lnickelsd and student number

~Mr. Sobesky’s class username is asobeskyb and student number

Typing Web.com – KPS(student number) – Password is champ
This is a great way to practice your typing skills.

Smencils are still for sale - $1
